
It is a relief to know that a safe and
appropriate place looks to have been
found for Young Person X – Barbara
Keeley

Barbara
Keeley MP, Labour’s Shadow Mental Health Minister, commenting on NHS
England’s
announcement that an appropriate place has been found for Young Person X,
said:

“It is a
relief to know that a safe and appropriate place looks to have been found for
Young Person X.

“This
case must act as a wake-up call for the Government, who must now invest
properly in Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services so that we never find
ourselves in this position again.”
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